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8th June 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We wanted to get in touch to let you know how well Year 11 have conducted themselves in 
their exams so far and remind you of a few key points in the coming weeks and months.  It 
has been a pleasure working with them so closely and we wish them every success in their 
last few weeks with us. 
  
Friday 10th June is the final day of normal lessons and so from Monday 13th June, students 
are required to attend college for just their master classes and exams.  Should students wish 
to come in at other times to study, please contact me directly and we can make plans to do 
so in the LRC.  Thursday 23rd June is the last exam for Year 11 and we look forward to 
celebrating this with students on Friday 24th June from 7pm at the Prom.  Tickets are £16 
and can be bought via WisePay until 20th June.  We will continue to remind students that 
the exemplary conduct displayed so far should continue to ensure entry to the Prom.  This 
will include departure from college on both Friday 10th June and Thursday 23rd June when 
usual behaviour and uniform expectations will apply as the rest of the college operates as 
usual.  
  
The awarding bodies have designated Wednesday 29th June as a contingency day.  This 
means that should an exam have to be rescheduled due to disruption or unforeseen 
circumstances, then it will occur on this day.  A reminder that ‘Results Day’ is Thursday 25th 
August and students can collect their results from 9.30am.  Should they not be collected in 
person, they will be posted home.  Alternatively, a student can give signed permission to 
someone else for the results to be collected. 
 
Yours faithfully   
  
  
  
Rachael Mustill  
Assistant Principal   
 


